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Case Closeout Memorandum 
OIG Case Number I-23-0054-O | February 7, 2025  
 
A university conducted an inquiry into allegations that a PI plagiarised a former student’s 
work in a published paper. The former student had received NSF funding. We referred the 
investigation to the university. 
 
The university found that the paper did not contain NSF-funded research. Therefore, NSF 
has no jurisdction in this matter. 
 
 
This case is closed with no further action taken.   
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